
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UHCL Employee Discount Program 
 

Participation Guidelines for Employees 
 
 

1. Employees of the University of Houston-Clear Lake are encouraged to compare prices, 
services, and products before personally purchasing and/or personally entering into any 
purchasing agreement with the provider. 
 

2. Employees must discuss directly with the provider any questions or concerns that they 
have with the provider’s products or services.  
 

3. Participation by an individual or a business in the UHCL Employee Discount Program 
does not constitute an endorsement by the University of Houston-Clear Lake of the 
individual or business or the products or services offered by the participating provider.  
 

4. Inclusion of a product or service in the UHCL Employee Discount Program is not a 
guarantee or representation by the University of Houston-Clear Lake of the quality or 
performance of a product or service. 
 

5. University of Houston-Clear Lake is not responsible for any disputes arising between a 
participating provider and an employee as the result of an agreement or transaction 
entered into between such a provider and the employee. 
 

6. Services and products of the UHCL Employee Discount Program do not constitute 
compensation to employees.  
 

7. Products and services of the UHCL Employee Discount Program are available on the 
same basis to all employees of the institution. 
 

8. Specific products and services, as well as the UHCL Employee Discount Program itself, 
are subject to discontinuation at any time.  

 


